
 

 
April 15, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
To Employers in Sudbury and Districts: 
 
RE: Protecting your workforce from COVID-19 
 
Public Health Sudbury and Districts is working with all levels of government 
and community partners to limit the impact of COVID-19 in our communities. 
A primary goal is to support measures to prevent COVID-19 spread from 
person to person. Protecting the health of your workforce and capacity of the 
health system are two related priorities for which I am seeking your highest 
attention.  
 
Despite increased communications and recommendations to limit proximity of 
workers, we have been informed of a number of complaints that this may not 
be happening to its full potential in all workplaces.  
 
You must do all you can to put in place effective measures to maintain social 
(physical) distancing for all employees. Without proper social (physical) 
distancing, a single case of COVID-19 at one of our medium or larger 
employers could result in a large number of secondary infections and resultant 
economic and health hardship. Public Health Sudbury and Districts has 
numerous recommendations for social (physical) distancing on our website 
that can be adapted for the workplace.  
 
Please contact Burgess Hawkins at hawkinsb@phsd.ca or 705-522-9200, ext. 
218 to discuss issues and potential options. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to our communities’ wellbeing. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Penny Sutcliffe, MD, MHSc, FRCPC 
Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.phsd.ca/health-topics-programs/diseases-infections/coronavirus/social-distancing-covid-19
mailto:hawkinsb@phsd.ca

